
Report of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to the Council meeting of 20 November 2003 

9. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 Copies of the correspondence from Environment Canterbury concerning the North-East Christchurch 

Bus Service Review was circulated with the agenda and received by the Committee. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


